
 

 
 

 
  

 
  

 

    

   

         
              
  
  
                                           

       

   

 

   
 

       
          

    
        

 
 

 
 

 
   

   
  

 

  

  
      

          
          

     

  
      

      
     

       
       

         
    

Statewide Email 

DATE: October 9, 2020 

FROM: Henry Mack, Chancellor, Career and Adult Education 

TO: District Adult Education Directors 
District Technical College Directors 
District Career and Technical Education Directors 
Florida College System Workforce Administrators 

Via: Chancellor2@fldoe.org 

SUBJECT: FW- Office of Articulation Update 

Friends and Colleagues, 

Please see the following announcement from the Office of the Commissioner. This is an 
important step in the direction of becoming number one in workforce education by 2030. For 
our education contacts, please forward this to your Chief Academic Officer, Registrar, and/or 
other individuals who may have contact with or interest in articulation-related matters. 

Best, 

Henry 

From: Hall, Eric 
Sent: Friday, October 9, 2020 2:03 PM 
Subject: Office of Articulation Update 

Good afternoon Colleagues, 

I am writing today to share an update regarding our enhanced strategy in support of the great 
historic work that Florida has achieved in articulation. The Florida Department of Education has 
recently aligned our Office of Articulation to work hand-in-hand with the Division of Career and 
Adult Education, led by Chancellor Henry Mack. 

I am proud to share that Elizabeth Moya is serving as Assistant Vice Chancellor for Articulation 
and Career Education Policy, a position that merges the leadership responsibilities for the Office 
of Articulation with new and emerging priorities focused on Florida’s workforce education 
initiatives. She brings to the role extensive experience, having served the people of Florida in a 
myriad of positions focused on strong policy and continuous improvement. I am confident she 
will be a tremendous resource to you as she drives effective policy and practice related to 
Florida’s articulation and post-secondary credential attainment priorities. 

Henry Mack 
Chancellor of Career and Adult Education 

www.fldoe.org 
325 W. Gaines Street  |  Tallahassee, FL 32399-0400 |  850-245-0505 
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The Office of Articulation’s key priority remains focused on providing seamless articulation 
opportunities for students and meeting the needs of Florida employers by preparing students 
with the skills they need to contribute positively to our workforce. We aim to make Florida 
number one in workforce education by 2030, and we look forward to continuing to work 
alongside each of you as we build upon the exceptional work of the past, while striving to 
achieve sustained excellence for the future. 

As always, Chancellor Mack is available to answer any questions you have, and he can be 
reached at 850-245-5071 or at henry.mack@fldoe.org. 

Sincerely, 

Eric Hall, Ed.D. 
Senior Chancellor 
Florida Department of Education 
850-245-0535 

mailto:henry.mack@fldoe.org

